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Information on Head Lice
To all parents/carers, 

We have been notified of a case of head lice in school. Head lice are very common in young children. May we remind you of the importance of regular screening of your child’s hair to prevent the spread of head lice. 

You can receive advice about head lice treatment from your local pharmacist. It is helpful if long hair is tied back or secured in a way which prevents hair to hair contact with another child.
 
To find out more information about treating head lice click on the following link: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

Thank you for your co-operation,
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Mr Cheevers
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